Dear Y1 Parents/Guardians,

We are holding a ‘Sponsored Spell’ event at school on Friday 30th
April. We believe taking part in the sponsored spell will allow children to feel
more confident in English and therefore become happier and motivated readers
and writers. We aim for all children to develop a love of reading and writing and
we believe feeling confident in spelling will help us to achieve this.

Below please find the Year 1 Spelling words. It is up to you and your child to
decide which spelling list you would like to practise and learn, eg list 1, list 2 or
list 3. If your child needs support, we will use practical methods in the
classroom to spell these words eg magnetic letters, saying the letters out loud
etc.

If possible, please ask family and friends to sponsor your child for taking part.
All sponsorship money will be greatly appreciated and will be used to purchase
new resources for teaching reading and writing.

Please post on Tapestry which list you and your child have been learning. If you
would like to, you can upload a photo of your child's sponsorship form.
Sponsorship money can either be brought into school by Friday 7th May or paid
online via your School Gateway account from 26th April.

Certificates will be awarded for effort and participation!

Thank you for your continued support and happy spelling!

Mrs MacMillan



List 1 List 2 List 3
I of today
my said ask

o all could
be here should
we there school
he where friend
she put after
was are because
you some house
the they love
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Family and friends, please sponsor me for trying hard in my
sponsored spell event! Thank youl

Name Amount

Thank you from everyone at Burlington Infant and Nursery School.
Let's spelll %
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